
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

EXECUTIVE CONFERENCE ROOM 

SEPTEMBER 26, 2011 

6:00 P.M.

Present:                 Mayor Anthony G. Chavonne

Council Members Keith Bates, Sr. (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2) (arrived at 6:15 p.m.);

Robert A. Massey, Jr. (District 3); Darrell J. Haire (District 4); Bobby Hurst (District 5); William J.

L. Crisp (District 6); Valencia A. Applewhite (District 7); Theodore W. Mohn (District 8); James

W. Arp, Jr. (District 9)

Others Present: 

                 Dale Iman, City Manager 

                 Kristoff Bauer, Assistant City Manager 

                 Doug Hewett, Assistant City Manager 

                 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

                 Members of the Press

Mayor Chavonne called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. and reviewed the agenda items.

Council Member Crisp advised he planned to pull Item 6.6 and shared his questions.  Mr. Dale

Iman, City Manager, and Mr. Doug Hewett, Assistant City Manager, shared background

information on Solid Waste Requests for Proposal and the need for trucks.  Council Member

Applewhite inquired on the cost savings.

Mayor Chavonne advised the City Manager had information on the consent searches.  Mr.

Iman advised there were several concerns regarding the issue.

Council Members Mohn and Crisp advised to allow Chief and Manager to make a presentation

at the work session.

Council Member Arp advised they needed to figure out the objective--what to do, what they

hoped to achieve, and how do they measure it.

Council Member Massey stated there was a perception that stops were racially motivated.  He

stated forms would certainly be an effort to address the issue.

Council Member Davy inquired as to why the form was discontinued.

Mayor Chavonne inquired whether there was concern regarding doing a briefing at a work

session.  Consensus was to do it at a work session.

Council Member Arp advised with addition of cameras, it may not be an issue as it would be

recorded.

Consensus was to add this to the work session for October to be held in the Council Chambers.

Mayor Chavonne reminded Council of the City/County Breakfast on Thursday, September 29,

2011.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m.


